EUSTIS PLANNING BOARD
MEETING MINUTES
February 8, 2024
In Attendance:


Dwight Gellman

Lynn Schnorr


Jeff Brickley
Dwight Gellman opened the meeting and welcomed those present.

Dwight Gellman made a motion to accept the minutes from January, 2023, as written.  Jeff Brickley seconded the motion.  Motion approved.

Peter Farnsworth provided information to the Planning Board concerning LD2003.  The Town has until July 2024 to amend the ordinances in order to comply.   Ericka Bufkin is working on our Comprehensive Plan and Is going to assist us with this process, as well.    There is a concern that the statute erodes local control.    The biggest impact is that it allows for one accessory dwelling unit on the same lot as a single-family dwelling unit in any area where housing is permitted.   However, they need to be able to have a septic system and potable water.  
Ericka provided a model ordinance that the Town can use.     Following review and discussion on the model, the Planning Board voted to accept the proposed model.
Meeting adjourned.
Next meeting:  March 14, 2024

Respectfully submitted, 
Lynn M. Schnorr, Secretary
